

2024 INFORMATION BULLETIN

REGARDING PROGRAMS: AZ Balance of State Continuum of Care
REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES: HUD McKinney-Vento Continuum of Care

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 72-24

ISSUED: October 23, 2024

RE: AZBOSCOC Posting of Approved Consolidated Application

The Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) as Collaborative Applicant and United Funding Agency for the Arizona Balance of State Continuum of Care (AZBOSCOC) announces the posting of the 2024 consolidated application. As required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development in the 2024 Continuum of Care NOFO Competition-- FR-6800-N-25. The consolidated application is posted and includes:

- The Consolidated Application Narrative
- The Consolidated Application Attachments
- The Priority Listing. This includes the ranking of the renewal and bonus application. In addition, it includes the listing of the UFA application and Planning application.

The documents are posted on the **ADOH website**.

This public posting is in compliance with the requirement that The AZBOSCOC Collaborative Application be posted at least two days before the submittal deadline of October 30, 2024. The Governance Advisory Board approved, on October 8, 2024, the Arizona Department of Housing, in its role as United Funding Agency and Collaborative Applicant for the AZ Balance of State Continuum of Care, to submit the application in response to the HUD CoC NOFO FR-6800-N-25.

If you have immediate questions, please contact:

Cristina Benitez
AZBOSCOC Coordinator
Arizona Department of Housing
1110 W. Washington St., Suite 280, Phoenix, Arizona 85007
cristina.benitez@azhousing.gov